Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 1:38 PM

To: ‘Jim Gwerder'

Cc: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; STEVEL8@YAHOO.COM; LSCHRUM@KROLOFF.COM
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3079

Mr. Gwerder,
Thank you. We will send a copy to the interested party indicated below.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jim Gwerder [mailto:jgwerder@souzard.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 11:15 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; STEVEL8@YAHOO.COM; LSCHRUM@KROLOFF.COM
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3079

Mr. Wickham,

Mr. Steve Lee requests that you please add the following interested party to the mailing list regarding potential site closure
in the above-referenced case:

Mariposa Energy c/o
Paul Shepard

Suite 1570

333 South Grand Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90071

Thank you. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Jim Gwerder, Broker

DRE# 01023519

Souza Realty & Development
105 E. 10th Street

Tracy, CA

95376

209-835-8330 ext. 14 (phone)
209-832-8355 (fax)

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 10:55 AM
To: STEVEL8B@YAHOO.COM




Cc: WEM@DILLINGHAMMURPHY.COM; LSCHRUM@KROLOFF.COM; Eric W. Garcia; Jim Gwerder;
KSHELTON@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3079

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003079.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



